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Friday 13th  December    

Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day 

The children may wear a Christmas jumper or  

t-shirt or other Christmassy item and Christmas accessories. 

We aren’t expecting a donation for this but would like to remind you that we 

encourage the children to think about children whose circumstances are difficult and invite 

you to donate presents. The wrapped presents should be labelled to show the age they are suitable 

for and whether they are for a girl or a boy or either. If you are able to donate a gift please send 

it into school.  It will be put around our Christmas tree in the hall.  Children’s Services will collect 

the gifts on 18th December and are most grateful for your support. 

Thursday 19th December 

9.15 am Christmas Service at St Laurence Church 

You are welcome to walk across with us and join us in church. 

Friday 20th December  

 9.05 am Carols in the Playground—all welcome. 

The PTA will be selling refreshments beforehand.   

Party Day with a very special visitor! 

Children to wear party clothes (suitable for a day in school please).  

Many thanks to the PTA for funding this day for the children. 

Extreme Weather 

In case school has to be closed ... 

don’t forget to look out for text messages,  

Facebook messages and for notices  

on our website 

 www.stlrnci.bham.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Christmas Post 

 

   There will be a collection of Christmas cards every day from the post boxes in the  Library.  Please name cards  

clearly and include the class name eg RB/RR/RY/1B/1R/1Y/2B/2R/2Y. 

 

We know some people want to reduce how many cards they send so if you and your child want to send  

one card to the whole class that’s fine.  (Not sending any cards is fine too!) 

http://www.stlrnci.bham.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 


